
From: Baker, Josh
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/6/2013 4:14:55 PM
Subject: Sequestration Notification

Good afternoon,

Several sequester guidance letters have been emailed to our office over the past several days to different points of 
contact. If you have received any guidance letters I am not copied on, I ask that you please forward them to me 
today so that we can compile this information. Thank you in advance.

Best,

Joshua

Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of the Governor of South Carolina
803.734.5153 (office)
803.351.0981 (cell)
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov
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